Graduation party at the Day-care Centre

The "graduation" party took place last June 18. Seventy-eight children will soon leave the Day-care Centre of the Macau Holy House of Mercy to begin a new phase of their life in pre-school education in kindergartens.

The Director of the Centre, Isabel Marreiros thanked the parents for

entrusting the work developed by the Day-care Centre, as well as the support of the Social Welfare Bureau over the years, which made the recently completed expansion of the Centre possible, with the increase from a hundred to 258 openings.

All the finalists participated in the dances and activities of the party agenda, in the presence of parents who took the chance to record the occasion with their cameras.

The Macau Holy House of Mercy wishes academic success to all "finalists" and hopes that these children will take with them the best memories of the Day-care Centre.

